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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to inform you that Universal Infant Free School Meals ends for children at 

the end of Year 2. 

When your child starts in Year 3 in September, any school meals taken will need to be 

paid for. The cost is £2.30 a meal and this needs to be paid for in advance, for example, a 

payment of £10 needs to be paid on the Monday for children wanting to enjoy School 

dinners every day of the week. 

School dinner money needs to be paid through our SchoolGateway app by clicking on 

‘Lunch money’, then ‘Top up balance’, click on ‘School Dinners’ and key in the amount 

you wish to pay, then click on ‘Add to basket’ followed by ‘View basket’ then ‘Checkout’ 

and finally ‘Pay by card’    

We want to make sure that we are providing your child with the best education and 

support we can. Healthy school food has obvious health benefits, can improve pupils’ 

readiness to learn and can help establish healthy habits for life.  

Taylor Shaw are our School meal providers. They offer a variety of choices and can 

accommodate children who have medical conditions/allergies. We have also been 

awarded the highest possible hygiene rating of 5 out of 5 from the Foods Standards 

Agency. 

If you think your children may be entitled to free school meals, please collect a form from 

the School Office and we can help you to apply for this. Registering for free meals will 

also raise an extra £1,320 for school to fund valuable support like extra tuition, additional 

teaching staff or after school activities.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Wilson 

School Business Manager 

 


